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There was discussion of the meeting with th
and the Director approved of the agenda prepared by Mr. Dulles.

The Director stated that he wished to be briefed on such
para-military operations as that of

Mr. Dulles presented a report on the activities of
and said that he had discussed the matter with David Bruce

who had indicated that won't come to the United States at
present and recommended that we go slow for the moment. The Director
stated that should be instructed to go slow and watch for a
favorable opportunity; that ishould be taken out of operations
and ut in Training; and that we should check on the presence of

The Director commented on the very favorable impression
that had made on General Marshall and Mr. Lovett.

The Director asked Mr. Dulles to check carefully on the
operations. He said that on the basis of his information he thinks we've
been had.
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